
 

 

17 March 2023  

Reference service proposal for the Goldfields Gas 
Pipeline 

Publication of submission 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a submission received as part of the consultation 
process for the reference service proposal for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP), which Goldfields 
Gas Transmission (GGT) operates.  

The ERA only received one submission from the operator, GGT, during this consultation process. 

The ERA has until 1 July 2023 to publish a decision on GGT’s reference services.  The reference 
service proposal process is the preliminary stage for a gas access arrangement review.  The 
approved references services will form part of GGT’s access arrangement proposal for the fifth 
access arrangement period, which GGT must submit to the ERA by 1 January 2024. 

GGT’s next access arrangement is expected to commence in January 2025. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Tyson Self 
Ph: 08 6557 7919 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/gas/gas-access/goldfields-gas-pipeline/access-arrangements/access-arrangement-for-period-commencing-2025
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/23115/2/GGP-GGT-AA5---Reference-Service-Proposal-for-the-Goldfields-Gas-Pipeline.PDF
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